
From: Shannon Hiller-Webb [mailto:capergirl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, February 08, 2015 2:37 PM 
To: Frederiksen, Joan; Planning and Sustainability Commission; sanderson@portlandoregon.gov; Hales, 
Mayor 
Subject: South Burlingame 
  
Hello,  
  
I am writing today as a homeowner and resident of the South Burlingame neighborhood for 30 years. I have 
grown up a proud native Portlander and Oregonian and am a proponent of sustainable and thoughtful growth 
while offering inclusive insight to what makes our city unique and interesting. I fully support changing the 
zoning in South Burlingame from R5 to R7 and ask consideration be given to developers who build with the 
character and scale of the neighborhood in mind. The time to right this is now to stave the gutting of our 
neighborhood identities and ensure their livable futures. I urge you to protect us and additionally, I request that 
you include South Burlingame on your March 10th meeting agenda. 
  
All my best,  
  
Shannon 
  
Shannon Hiller-Webb 
  
CaperGirl 
503.928.9539 c 
capergirl@comcast.net 
  
7809 SW 4th avenue portland, or 97219 


